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AGENDA ITEM:  
 
ITEM IDENTIFICATION: 

• Budget Report for 2004-05. 
 
JURISDICTIONAL INFORMATION: 

 The annual Budget Report is considered by the Business Board for concurrence. 
 
OTHER ACTION TAKEN: 

The Budget Report has been approved by the Planning and Budget Commitee 

HIGHLIGHTS: 

The Budget Report describes the recommended expense budget for 2004-05.  It is based on the Long-
Range Budget Guidelines approved by the Planning and Budget Committee in its March 2nd meeting.  The 
report provides a summary of the financial assumptions, the projected revenues and the proposed expense 
budget.  It also provides a summary of allocations to Divisions, including allocations from special income 
envelops and the Enrolment Growth Fund.  The budget schedules for all divisions are given in the 
Appendix, as are the approved allocations under the COPC category. 
 
FINANCIAL AND/OR PLANNING IMPLICATIONS: 

Total revenue is projected to increase from $977M in 2003-04 to $1083M in 2004-05.  This is an 
increase of $106M, or 11 %.  Total expenditures will increase from $977M in 2003-04 to 
$1107M in 2004-05 ($130M or 13%), after applying a base budget reduction of $10.5M.  This is 
equivalent to a 2% reduction on a relevant base of $523.9M.  As a result, the annual and 
accumulated deficits are projected to be $24.3M and $38.6M, respectively, as expected according 
to the LRBG.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The Business Board concurs with the recommendation: 

THAT the “Budget Report for 2004-05” dated March 16, 2004, be approved.   
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